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What Parents Need to Know about
Annual Grades 3-8 Tests



An Evening with Superintendent [NAME]



In the past several years, the NY State Education Department has made changes to the annual Grades 3-8 English Language Arts (ELA) and Mathematics Tests in response to concerns from parents and educators. 


Join Superintendent [Name] and teacher/principal [Name] of [School] for a discussion of these changes and to learn more about the assessments. 



[Weekday], [Month] X, 2020
[SCHOOL NAME]
[TIME] P.M. – [TIME] P.M. 



Child care will be available in Room [X].


We look forward to seeing you there!
